
40838-RCP

UPC Code: 07847796520

Country of Origin: United States - *Eligible
for ARRA funded projects

*May include one or more globally sourced components.

Brand Features

Leviton's Category 5 Connector is designed for use with all QuickPort compatible
products. 8-position, 8-conductor Category 5 QuickPort Snap-In Connectors feature
dual-color-coded wiring labels with both T568A and T568B wiring patterns, for dual
flexibility in a single connector, as well as fast, accurate 110 termination of station
wiring.

Item Description

Cat-5 8-wire quickport jack-red telcom #41108-rr5 contains 10 pc 506-41108-rr5.
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Leviton has a global presence.
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*Buy American Compliant Logo -- The American Recovery And Reinvestment Act of 2009 (“ARRA”) provides federal grants
and loans for projects throughout the country. Section 1605 of the Act, named the “Buy American” provision, requires that
certain materials and manufactured products used in projects funded by the Act be manufactured in the United States. The
appearance of the Recovery Act Logo in relation to a Leviton product is only intended to reflect that such product may be
used in an ARRA funded project. It does not mean that such product or Leviton is sponsored or endorsed by, or that Leviton
receives funds from, the federal government or the Recovery Accountability and Transparency Board. Nothing in Leviton’s
use of the logo is intended to suggest anything regarding the requirements for funding under ARRA.


